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For further information on how to become involved and a briefing pack, call Caroline Earle on 0161 831 9526 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:Caroline.Earle@hmcourts-service.gsi.gov.uk" ��Caroline.Earle@hmcourts-service.gsi.gov.uk�





All contact will be treated as confidential.





The Community Justice initiative will be based in Bexley Square, off Chapel Street, within Salford Magistrates’ Court.  Local criminal justice agencies will work closely together to make sure offenders carry out the sentences they are given.


  


�





Community Justice in Salford is a new initiative to deal with anti-social behaviour in the community.  It will deal with crimes and behaviour which affect quality of life for residents and businesses, such as vandalism, flytipping and intimidation.





Local people will be given more information and have a stronger say in the operation of justice locally.  





Communities will be consulted on what crimes cause greatest harm to their local area and these activities will be tackled as a matter of priority.  They will be asked what local areas or facilities could be cleaned up or refurbished, and offenders, under supervision of the probation service, will carry out this work to ‘payback’ for the harm they have caused.  





Local people will also be supported to become more involved in the delivery of justice, for example by volunteering to become a Magistrate. 





Eccles, Winton and Barton will be the first areas to benefit from Community Justice but its success will depend on your involvement.  Register your views and have your say on how Community Justice can improve quality of life in your neighbourhood.

















Communities have their say


… On a new way of tackling 


anti-social behaviour in Salford








